We wish to invite you to the Grand Opening of our Adelaide ZUAP iREAD Book Shop at 120 Currie
5t, on the 1* July Z017 at b:30pm. Family and friends are welcome. To celebrate our opening, we
will highlight our enormous range of children’s Books by offering discounts of 15% off the price
of all children’s Books in our range. 10% discount iz offered on all other book titles. Free tea;
coffeeand refreshments including a light supper will be available in our reading room along with
our free WIFl hotspot for your use. At 8:00pm Australian Children’s Book Author Mem Fox will be
signing her latest release “I'm Australian Too” which is offered on sale with o 20% discount on
the r\iglr\t. We look forward to seeing vou there, please RSVP bv] calling 0400 999 12> bv) 25t

June Z017. Places are limited 2o call us now to secure your bookir\g,






